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Alhambra Track and Field

Martinez/Tim Bruder Relays

150 E Street

Martinez, CA 94553

Dear Coach:

On March 16,2013 the 80th Annual Martinez Relays will be held at Alhambra High School on our brand new track. We invite you to join us in celebrating our 80th year as the oldest relays in California.  

All events will be relay (4 person track events, 3 person field events, 2 person pole vault) with medals awarded to the top 5 places. Each athlete may participate in a maximum of four events. Starting heights for the pole vault are as follows: Varsity Boys 10’ 6”, Varsity Girls 8’-0”,F/S Boys 9’-0”, F/S Girls 7’-0”.   We are also asking all participants (including throwers) to follow the National Federation Rules regarding uniform (NO football jerseys, sandals etc. please!).To keep the events running smoothly and on time we ask experience throwers only.

In addition, this year we will hold The Tim Bruder Memorial Mile event. This is an open event and anyone may enter.

I have included an entry form for you. Please submit all entries no later than Friday March 8th. If you are unable to attend please let us know if you wish to remain on our mailing list. We are looking forward to your team joining us as we celebrate our 80th running and celebrate our new track.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

See you on the track!

Angela Paradise

Head Coach Alhambra Track and Field

Coachangela88@yahoo.com
925-963-8127

